


0900   May 31, 2005 
I spoke with Air Force representative Penny Jenkins at 703 696 7270. She said that actually, I 
was not supposed to have received this letter from the Air Force.  Her office received the FOIA 
packet from the CIA, but that packet was supposed to have been sent to the National Air 
Intelligence Service (NATS).  The packet will be picked and forwarded to NATS for its review.  
We should hear from NATS when the review is complete.   
 




